
 
Blawith and Subberthwaite Parish Council 

 

Question Response 

Email Please note that at its meeting on 12th March, Blawith and Subberthwaite Parish Council, in response to correspondence from Radiation Free 
Lakeland (Marianne Birkby, 1st March) resolved (Item 2b – full Minutes on www.crake.org) to write to convey general unease about the closeness of 
the proposed waste deposit sites to this parish, and to urge, because of the unsoundness of the geology, that the use of those sites should not be 
pursued. 

   

 


